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Dear ir /Ma'am,

With respect to the above captioned subject Company received email from

E change, we hereby inform you that the Company has made all necessary disclosure

pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR)Regulation, 2015 and has not withheld

any material information or any event that in our opinion would have a bearing on the

price or volume behavior in the scrip. Therefore, the decrease in the volume of the

Company is purely due to the market saturation or conditions and market driven.

Thus, we hope the above clarification and we request you to take the same on

your record and all compliance under the applicable regulations of the SEBI (LODR)

Regulation, 2015.

Please take into your records.

Thanking You,

Your faithfully,
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